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President’s 
Letter 
 
 
 
As I write my letter this month, I have just 
wrapped up a weekend away attending 
the Florida PTA All Children Summit in 
Miami. It was a great weekend, but very 
heavy on my heart. We heard from Special 
Agent Victor Williams, of the Department 
of Homeland Security Investigations, and 
Deputy Berry Jerome, Senior Detective in 
the Special Victims Bureau Domestic 
Crimes Unit, on the topic of Human 
Trafficking, specifically Child Trafficking. It 
was difficult to hear the details of what 
these children experience during their time 
in captivity. Our presenters described 
Human Trafficking as "Modern Day 
Slavery". They encouraged us to get 
involved and learn to recognize and report 
the signs to end trafficking. Florida PTA is 
making this a legislative priority in 2018. If 
you would like to learn more, or get 
involved, I encourage you to visit the 
Department of Homeland Security Blue 
Campaign on the Web, or their Blue 
Campaign Facebook page. 
 
This is just one example of how PTA is 
involved to help our children and youth. 

There are many, which is why it is 
important for you to be a member of the 
PTA. By uniting our voices as one, we 
speak loudly on behalf of our children and 
youth when it comes to their health, 
safety, well-being, and education. 
 
Something else I would like to bring your 
attention to is the CRC. Once every 20 
years, Florida's Constitution provides for 
the creation of a 37-member revision 
commission for the purpose of reviewing 
Florida's Constitution and proposing 
changes for voter consideration. The CRC 
(Constitutional Revision Commission) has 
been meeting and I encourage you to be 
diligent in reviewing their proposed 
changes. Any amendments proposed by 
the CRC could be placed on the 2018 
General Election ballot. For additional 
information, visit flcrc.gov, or follow the 
CRC on social media 
(Twitter, Facebook, Instagram  
and YouTube). 
 
I have shared just a small amount of 
information with you, on two topics that 
have impact on our children and youth. 
Membership in PTA is one way to stay 
informed with the latest updates. Another 
way to stay up to date is to sign up for 
Florida PTA’s Voter Voice and National 
PTA’s Take Action Network. And yet 
another, is to attend our meetings and 
programs.  
 

My hope is that you will continue to 
support our efforts by joining us in our 
work, attending our events and programs, 
and staying informed and engaged for All 
Children! 
 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Alfred  
Largo High PTSA, President 
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https://floridapta.org/voter-voice-legislative/
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November

•15th - Great American Teach-In

•15th - PTSA General Meeting, Relections Award 
Presentation, Information from 211

•20th - BJ's Spirit Night 1-9pm, Pinellas Park location

•18th - 26th - Thanksgiving Holiday, No School

•27th - December 15th - Linens for Love Collection

•30th - Deadline for Faculty Mini-Grant Applications

December

•6th - Tijuana Flats LHS PTSA Spirit Nght , 5-8pm

•15th - Student Meet Up at Haus Coffee Shop
(space limited)

•19th - 22nd - First Semester Exams

•23rd - January 7th - Winter Break, No School

January

•8th - Classes Resume

•15th - Martin Luther King Jr. Day, No School

•20th - WinterFest, 11am-5pm, @ LHS

•22nd - 26th - Literacy Week Book Drive with NEHS 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
        

       
  
 
            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                             

                  Thank you to our volunteers!! 
These volunteers helped at our faculty/staff 

appreciation luncheon in October! 
 

Michael Cooney 
Jennifer Mueller 

Tina Wagner 
David Kadau 

Robert Cavallara 
Catherine Litchy ~  Student 
Heather Angles ~ Student 
Gideon Alfred ~ Student   

       
 

  
 

      
Hello Largo Family! 

 

Breathe in the blast of Fall air as we head in to 
November. This past month the PTSA sponsored 
Meet Your Legislator, a Financial Aid workshop,    
a luncheon for our faculty and staff, Red Ribbon 

week, tag day at Publix, along with staffing     
PTSA tables promoting drug awareness           

during our lunches.  
And this still does not include everything we do! 

 

I attended several of these events along  
with my first Pinellas County PCCPTA meeting. 

Joining this team has created wonderful 
opportunities to network with professionals, 
businesses, colleges, teachers, parents, and 

scholars. I would love to see many more teachers, 
parents, and scholars at these events! 

 

Hope to see you! ~Ms. Brunelle 
 
 

Ms. Brunelle, LHS PTSA Teacher Liaison 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Your Largo High PTSA will be hosting a WinterFest on 
Saturday, January 20th from 11am - 5pm at our very own 
Largo High School. This is our largest PTSA fundraiser of 

the year, and many of our clubs, boosters, and sports 
teams will also benefit from participating at the event. 

This will be no ordinary school fundraiser. With the Largo 
Chili Walk, Largo Market, Live Entertainment, Carnival 
Games, Student Artist Auctions, Great Food and much 

more, this will be an event to remember! The entire 
event, including activities, will raise funds to support the 
PTSA mission during the school year. Our mission is to 
make every child's potential a reality by engaging and 

empowering families and communities to advocate for 
ALL CHILDREN! We are looking forward to strong 

community support for this event! More information can 
be found at: www.simplyeventsfl.com/largo-winterfest/ 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjPvpSTgrPXAhVHilQKHZLZBNoQjRwIBw&url=http://wickliffepl.org/2016/11/thank-you/&psig=AOvVaw0NzblcM9wtg5ak4AusS7KE&ust=1510369155961072
http://www.pccpta.org/
https://www.simplyeventsfl.com/largo-winterfest/
https://www.simplyeventsfl.com/largo-winterfest/
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiiy52g6rLXAhVBjVQKHRAqCEYQjRwIBw&url=http://www.mgwalk.org/snowflake/&psig=AOvVaw1gt4ZMYw6Qv0dGuEN6jKM-&ust=1510362850699166
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We love showing our LHS faculty and staff just how 
much they are appreciated! We hope you had a 

great time at your 'Brew-Ha-Ha'. It was a pleasure 
having Dr. Corbett with us for this event. 

 

Thank You to our PTSA Parents for their donations 
of door prizes, root beer, and lemonade. 

 

A BIG Thank You to our local business partners for 
their generosity and support:  

BJ’s Restaurant and Brewery, Olive Garden at 
Largo Mall, Cracker Barrel, Village Inn Largo,  

and Smallcakes at Largo Mall. 

 

 

 

 

                                        
 

LHS PTSA Loves Our Staff! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

        
 

Want to support your PTSA??  
We would graciously accept any check or gift card donation you would like to make!! 

 

PTSA purchases refreshments that are served at General Meetings and special events such as Meet Your 
Legislator Night, breakfast for the N.O.P.E presenters, Financial Aid Information Night, Human Geography 

AP parent night, Student Meet Ups, and much more. 
 

PTSA also makes sure Largo High teachers and staff are well taken care of by providing them with 
appreciation lunches and other treats, holiday gifts, and a fun-filled Teacher Appreciation Week in May.  

We need donations to make all this possible! 
 

Suggested items include gift cards to local grocery stores, Target, Walmart, etc. Any checks should be made 
payable to Largo High PTSA. Funds will be used to support our various programs and events held 

throughout the year. Donations can be dropped off in the front office in an envelope labeled LHS PTSA, or 
mailed to the school's address, 410 Missouri Avenue, Largo, FL, 33770, Attention: LHS PTSA. 

 

For more information, contact Melanie Litchy, at 727-452-1045 or Melanie.litchy@gmail.com 

 

mailto:Melanie.litchy@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiG_6aKpLLXAhVHiFQKHdUoB8oQjRwIBw&url=https://lifehacker.com/everything-you-can-do-with-gift-cards-you-don-t-want-1790570272&psig=AOvVaw2MdMRlfSVLreAFopDzUjiC&ust=1510344006525460
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiY0PCMorLXAhVCiFQKHQteCeYQjRwIBw&url=http://www.creativewellnesscounseling.org/donations/&psig=AOvVaw15-Clgw1blQxUr1GowH37m&ust=1510343484027724
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiG_6aKpLLXAhVHiFQKHdUoB8oQjRwIBw&url=https://lifehacker.com/everything-you-can-do-with-gift-cards-you-don-t-want-1790570272&psig=AOvVaw2MdMRlfSVLreAFopDzUjiC&ust=1510344006525460
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 RED RIBBON WEEK (Oct 23rd – Oct 31st) 
 

What does Red Ribbon Week mean to you?  Have you heard of Red Ribbon 
Week?  Are you REaDy to just say NO TO DRUGS?!  Red Ribbon Week is a 
program designed to raise awareness of the dangers of Drug, Alcohol, and 
Substance Abuse.  
 
During the week, your LHS PTSA, with help from Dr. Finkbiner and Mr. Marina, 
delivered short messages about the dangers of substance abuse. Two LHS 
Scholars, were randomly selected each day from our PTSA membership list to 
receive a special gift commemorating the week.  We asked a representative from 
Live Free to come out and spend time talking with our scholars, handing out 
information, and encouraging them to take the pledge to be drug free. On 
November 1st, our staff and students “Painted the Auditorium RED” for our 
NOPE presentation.  Ask your scholars about this impactful program! 
 

                                   

         
 

          
 

 

                     
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh/photos/a.310097356016890.1073741828.290759027950723/509428319417125/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh/photos/a.310097356016890.1073741828.290759027950723/509428119417145/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh/photos/a.310097356016890.1073741828.290759027950723/509427986083825/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh/photos/a.310097356016890.1073741828.290759027950723/509427826083841/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh/photos/a.310097356016890.1073741828.290759027950723/509427749417182/?type=3
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Making the Pledge to Live Drug Free 
 

We are so proud of all our students that Took The Pledge to SAY NO TO DRUGS! Special thanks to  
Wanda Stuart from Live Free for taking the time to talk with our scholars about the dangers of  

drug, alcohol, and substance misuse and abuse. 
Visit: www.redribbon.org to learn more, spread the message, and Take the Pledge! 

 
       
 
 

    
 
         
    
 

              
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

              
 

        

ADVOCACY 
YOUR LHS PTSA WAS IN MIAMI TO ADVOCATE FOR OUR CHILDREN AT THE  

FLORIDA PTA ALL CHILDREN ARE OUR CHILDREN STATE SUMMIT! 
Topics discussed included child trafficking and undocumented minors.   
You can also follow along on our Facebook page  @PTSALARGOHIGH 

 

                                                                                                                                                            
 
 

LHS PTSA President, Michelle Alfred and 
Florida PTA President, Cindy Gerhardt 

LHS PTSA President, Michelle Alfred and 
LHS PTSA Treasurer, Debbie Stotts 

http://www.redribbon.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh/
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   FLORIDA PTA SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
 

Florida PTA offers a total of four (4) scholarships, one each in the following categories: University, 
Fine Arts, Community College, and Vo-Tech, to a student graduating from a PTSA High School each 
year. This is a one time (non-renewable) award of $2,000.00 and will be awarded to a worthy student 
who is interested in getting a start in life through higher education. 

 

This award is specifically for a student who wishes to pursue their education at a 
University, Fine Arts School, Community College, or Vo-Tech. 

 

The 2018 deadline is February 1, 2018.                  

2017-2018 FPTA Student Scholarship Application 08272017 (1) 
2017-2018 FPTA Scholarship Application Information sheet 08272017  
  

If additional information is needed,  
please email: scholarship@floridapta.org.   

 

 

   
  FINANCIAL AID INFORMATION PROGRAM 

 

Our Financial Aid Information Night, held October 17, was a huge hit with over 100 in attendance! There were 
parents, students, community members, staff, and families from other schools. 
 

They learned about FAFSA, Bright Futures, Scholarships and additional local, state, and national resources. Thank 
you all for attending! 
 

And thank you to our speakers, Brooke Pair, with Pinellas County Schools, and Donna Reynolds, with  
St. Petersburg College, Seminole Campus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

https://floridapta.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/2017-2018-FPTA-Student-Scholarship-Application-08272017-1.pdf
https://floridapta.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/2017-2018-FPTA-Scholarship-Application-Information-sheet-08272017.pdf
mailto:scholarship@floridapta.org
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   Largo High PTSA Needs YOUR Help! 

 

   
 

        PTA Reflections Program 
 

       
 
Largo High PTSA Reflections Program is excited to announce that we have received 1 entry for Photography and 5 
entries for Visual Arts, and 4 entries for 2019-2020 Theme Search!  Everyone is invited to come to the LHS PTSA General 
Meeting on Wednesday, November 15, 2017, at 6:30pm where all our scholars will be recognized for their entries.  
Scholars who received the distinction of "Award of Excellence", and who are moving on to the county level, will be 
announced! 
 

Pinellas County Council PTA Reflections Award Recipients will be announced on Tuesday, January 30th, 2018, at Pinellas 
Park High School.  Further advancement is in March/April 2018 for State PTA Award Recipients and May/June 2018 for 
National PTA Award Recipients. 
 

Best of Luck, 
Anjanette Ellwood, Reflections Chair 
Vice President of Largo High PTSA 

 

 
 

 

Hello Packers! I hope all scholars  
were able to attend the very moving  
NOPE presentation on the dangers  

of drug and alcohol abuse.  
  

In December, I will be leading a student meet  
up at the Haus Coffee Shop to discuss the  

wonderful benefits of being a PTSA student  
member. Thank you to Rhonda Reed, the  
owner, for offering 50% off coffee or a pastry  
to students attending this meet up.  
 
Space is limited, so sign up now! 
I look forward to seeing you around campus. 
 

Jacey Velazquez, LHS PTSA  
Student Representative 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C49AAAE22A1F85-student
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Join Us at the PTA Reflections Award Ceremony 
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SUPPORT LARGO HIGH PTSA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Largo High PTSA 
November 2017 Newsletter 

Volume 2, Issue 4 

Newsletter Chair, Dawne DeRemer   
President, Michelle Alfred 

Email: ptsalargohigh@gmail.com  

www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh 

Webpage: www.pcsb.org/domain/785 

  Join the Largo High PTSA! 
2017 -2018 Membership Form  

 

Shop for everyone on your gift list this holiday 
at smile.amazon.com/ch/59-3384977 and 

Amazon donates to Largo High PTSA! 

 

mailto:ptsalargohigh@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh
https://goo.gl/7F22Yb
https://goo.gl/7F22Yb
file:///C:/Users/Deremer/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary Internet Files/Content.Outlook/4BR4QXAT/smile.amazon.com/ch/59-3384977
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=GHX59XMR10T2&K=Z81Y74UMNJQW&M=urn:rtn:msg:2017110615010223efd2d548744328b38b4d7302e0p0na&R=1GUZWI2N7L08Y&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F59-3384977&A=BGZ3FUY5A1PBIGBHFKN86MEBKJGA&H=8IQGA2VWI1L8QAHVY8RH0JNCLHSA

